City of Metroit

Janice M. Wintrey OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK Vivian A Hudson
City Clerk Deputy City Clerk
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DEPARTMENTAL REFERENCE COMMUNICATION

Wednesday, May 02, 2018

To: The Department or Commission Listed Below

From: Janice M. Winfrey, Detroit City Clerk

The following petition is herewith referred to you for report and recommendation to the
City Council.

In accordance with that body's directive, kindly return the same with your report in duplicate
within four (4) weeks.

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT  DPW - CITY ENGINEERING DIVISION
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316 Darnell Kendricks, requestslosure of the alley between Hubbell and Marlowe,
next to the property located on 18989 Hubbell St, Detroit, MI 48226,

AN
e |

200 Coleman A. Young Municipal Center » Detroit, Michigan 48226-3400
(313) 224 3260 » Fax (313) 224-1466



# A

4-22-18

To:The Honorable City Council

Attn: Office Of The City Of The Clerk
200 Coleman A. Young Municipal Center
Detroit,MI 48226

Re: Closure of Alley request
For: 18989 Hubbell St, Detroit,M| 48226

Dear Honorable City Council,

My name is Darnell Kendricks | am the proud 15 year owner of my home at 18989 Hubbell St.
| am requesting closure of the alley next to my home (between Hubbell and Marlowe) as soon as

possible.

Over my 15 years of living here this alley continues to be a source of concern for my safety, property
value, and wellbeing.

I pick up at least 15 liquor bottles every 6 weeks or so and all types of trash and debris
(See photos A,B,D, and E)

Furthermore graffiti has been painted all over the back side of the 7mile Cleaners and Holbrooks Auto

Shop
(See photos A and D)

One of the most concerning issues Is the car and foot traffic and the many people that go to the alley
simply to urinate (See photos F and C)

Gentlemen in photo F, | happen to be pulling up to my home as he was waking to hide to shield himself
from the street to urinate and | caught the photo as he was walking out of the alley and greeted with a
mean stare

(for obvious reasons)
Photo C, | was in my home unable to get out quick enough, however this gentlemen urinated and exited

the other end of the alley. These are captures of two different sunny days we happen to have within the
last few weeks. You can only imagine the number of these incidents that happen daily.
| respectfully ask you grant me the necessary information and to close this alley for a little more peace

of mind.

Thank You

Darnell Kendricks
313-205-2114
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